
02/17/2023 

 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

 

It’s been a great opportunity working in IPLOY for the past 2 years and 6 months, I have been so 

thankful, honor and privileged to be a part of this company. I could never exchange to anything 

else the experiences I had with the people around me and the knowledge I gained as well. My 

experience was wonderful.  

 

Unfortunately, there have been some realizations on my part lately and after serious thought I 

decided to leave the company effective today, February 17, 2023 to take another path of my 

career. 

 

Once again, thank you for making me a part of the company and for all the valuable lessons it 

had taught me.  

 

Thank you. 

 

Respectfully Yours, 

Mary Judy Ann V. Brigoli 


